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Important Dates 

          to Remember! 

August 

29- CHS versus Calhoun City     

      (Away) at 7 PM 

 

September 

1- Labor Day (District Closed) 

5- CHS versus JZ George     

      (Home) at 7 PM 

12- CHS versus Water Valley  

      (AWAY) at 7 PM 

18- Board Meeting at 6 PM at  

      Central Office 

19- CHS versus Bruce (Home) 

26- CHS versus Potts Camp  

      (Away) 

29-Oct. 3rd- 1st Nine Weeks  

      Exams 

 

October 

3- CHS versus Strayhorn at 7 PM  

    (Homecoming) 
6-10 Fall Break (District Closed) 

10- CHS versus Ashland at 7 PM  

      (Home) 
16- Parent/Teacher Conference &  

      Report Card Day (1- 4:00PM) 

17- Board Meeting at 6 PM at  

      Central Office 

17- CHS versus Leflore (Away)   

 30- CHS versus French Camp  

       (Home) 

 

 

Dear Parents: 
 

Are you ready for some football?  The CSD is excited about our 

new Head Football Coach (Coach Richardson) and the Coffeeville 

Pirates Football Team.  The Football Pirates have been working 

extremely hard this summer in preparation to dominate this 

upcoming football season. The football schedule is filled with 

several rivalry games, and the football team and cheerleaders will 

need your full support. The Pirate Nation is encouraged and 

expected to show up and show out at home and away football 

games.    
 

State test scores are on the rise!  We have come a long way as a 

school district.  But we are still striving to become a school district 

known for excellence in education.  Please encourage your 

scholar(s) to be respectful and to always follow teacher directions. 

As a District, we have serious concerns about students bringing 

vapes and other illegal objects to school.  We have installed metal 

and vape detectors in our schools to detect illegal items such as 

guns, knives, vapes and other illegal objects.  Therefore, please 

check your scholar(s) bookbag for possession of items that may 

cause suspension or expulsion from school.    
 

The district’s average net enrollment (ANE) is calculated during the 

months of October and November for next school year. Student 

absences may be very costly to the Coffeeville School District.  

Therefore, please schedule doctor and dentist appointments after 

school hours to prevent loss in district funding from the Mississippi 

Department of Education. 
 

The 3 Mill Note projects will begin during the month of October in 

the Coffeeville School District.  The district will mainly focus on 

replacing roofs and replacing heating/cooling units throughout the 

school district.  Please be patient with us as we strive to improve 

classroom climate conditions. It has been said, “The road to success 

is always under construction.” 
 

Great academic and athletic accomplishments will be achieved 

when parents, teachers, coaches, students, and administrators work 

together for the betterment of all.   Continue to give our teachers, 

coaches, and principals your full support as we together work to 

propel the Coffeeville School District to newer and greater heights!   

 

Educationally yours, 

Dexter Green, Superintendent 
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